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APPROVE REVISIONS TO BOARD POLICY B 103
GUIDING PRINCIPLES (Second Reading)

Lorna O’Guinn, Board Assistant

Dr. Preston Pulliams, District President

At the 2012 board planning retreat the board determined
that addition of three bulleted guiding principles would
more clearly reflect their wishes for the operation of
Portland Community College.

That the Board adopt the revisions to Board Policy B 103.
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